
 

May 20, 2024 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Port of Moses Lake Infrastructure Development in fiscal year 

2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Port of Moses Lake, located at 7810 

Andrews ST NE, STE 200, Moses Lake, WA 98837. 

 

The funding would be used to continue development of the Port of Moses Lake Infrastructure 

Development Project by constructing access to common areas surrounding Port of Moses Lake 

ramp access. Project elements include construction of aircraft taxilanes, vehicle access roads, and 

other site preparation.  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the Port of Moses Lake is an 

aviation, manufacturing, and technology hub in Central Washington these funds will further the 

economic development of these efforts.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), and 5305(a)(4). I certify that I have no financial interest in this 

project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Dan Newhouse 

Member of Congress 
 


